
UNIVERSITY OF NIGERIA, NSUKKA

STUDENT AFFAIRS DEPARTM ENT

Memorandum
To: The Dean Of Faculties

Our Ref: UN/DSA/SA/Vo|.

From: The Dean, Student Affairs
Department

Date: 2nd Febru ary, 2024

Subject:
Notice for scholarship:
With reference to your letter from the ministry 3t Education, Republic of China
(Taiwan) dated 25th of January 2024,Offereing the students of University of
Nigeria, Nsukka and Enugu campus scholarship on various field of study with the
underlisted Universities in (Taiwan) China, specifically to pursue their first degree
courses for four (4) years, Master's degree and PHD programs.

All the interested students are through this medium NOTIFIED to download the
scholarship forms from Taipai website, http://www.roc-taiwan.org/ng. And
submit the completed forms to the co-coordinator, scholarship unit office,
student affairs Department University of Nigeria Nsukka.

Enclosed herein is a copy of the scholarship invitation letter directed to the Dean,

student Affairs Department and other relevant documents for more highlights on
the schola rship program.

NOTE: (i) That the application form must be typed
(ii) All the completed /submitted forms shall leave the Dean's office on 30th

of April 2024

Professor Edwin O. Omeje
Dean of Student

cc; Vice Chancellor

Deputy Vice Chancellor Academics
Deputy Vice Chancellor UNEC

. Public Relation Officer

'Director ICT/University website / Student e-mails
.Student Union Govt.



Taipei Trade Office
in the Federal Republic of Nigeria

No. 23A, Thompson Avenue, Ikoyi, Lagos
Email : nga@mofa. gov.tw

Mobile: 01-4538935

Ref. No. NGA/009 I 024/PIOG

Professor Edwin O.Omeje,
Dean
Student Affairs Division
University of Nigeria Nsukka
Enugu State

Dear Prof.,

25 January,2024

APPLICATION FOR 2024 TAIWAN SCHOLARSHIP PROGRAM

We are writing to inform your institution of the 2024 Taiwan scholarship program,
The Taiwan scholarship program is granted by the Taiwan Ministry of Education
(MOE) to encourage outstanding Nigerian students to undertake degree programs
in Taiwan. It offers study opportunities for a wide range of disciplines at

universities in Taiwan. This program also aims at promoting people-to-people
relationships between Nigeria and Taiwan, thereby increasing bilateral academic
and educational links for higher learning as well.

Interested applicants are to visit the website for more details: https:/lwww.roc-
taiwan.orglng_enlpostl6349.html. The applicants should also be advised to submit
the required documents to the Taipei Trade Office in Nigeria by post on or before
May 1 5,2024.

Please find attached the 2024 Taiwan Scholarship Program Introduction Slip for
reference and necessary action. Please feel free to contact our office (Tel: 01-
453 893 5) for further clarifications.

While looking forward to your response, I wish to avail myself of this opportunity
to express the assurances of my highest consideration.

Yours Sincerely,

ffia\ u1
Representativel Head of Mission
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